LU,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

8th September, 1916.

Daay S1rs,

T am 1n reecetnt of lMr. Henderson's letter of the
# 4th instant forrarding ™rst Intry Report and plans on the
5.5."COUNTESS OF ¥AR® puiit by The Porth Shipbuildimg &
Fnzineering 0o+ Ld. &t Alloa, and with regard thereto I
shalil be glad 1% you will be good enough to forward t0
ints 0fftce the agproved plans of the vessel returned with

the secretary's letter of the £ist ultino to ihe Bullders.

I an, Dear 8ire,

Yours faiihfully,

Aggiptant 1o tic Jecretarv.

The Surveyors,
LEITH,




